
 

 

  
Friday 11th November 2022 

                                                          Weekly Newsletter 
 

Football Superstars 
Huge congratulations to our Years 5 and 6 footballing superstars who won the County Cup this week: 
 
     Ruby A      Martha D      Ruby G      Millie H     Grace M     Savannah P     Lily S      Maisie S       Zeva V 
 

The girls won every game in the tournament this week 

and have qualified to represent Northumberland in the 

regional finals. Mr Brown said they were all fantastic 

and we are so very proud of them all. 

 
Shanklea’s Halloween Reading Challenge 
We are so impressed with the response to our Halloween Reading 
Challenge The winners will each receive a book. They are:  
EYFS:                                             Daisy E            Kai Kai G             Lola E 
Key Stage 1:                          Daniel T                    Jake O                  Amelie M 
Key Stage 2:                Katie T                 Oona S               Alfie O             Poppy E             Zoey G           Matilda C 
 
Year 5 and 6 Viking Invasion 
The Vikings have invaded Shanklea! Our Year 5 and 6 children have been learning 
lots about them and invite their parents/carers to join them in class so they can 
share their knowledge. The times are shown below: 
               Year 5 parents/carers: Tuesday 15th November at 2.45pm 
               Year 6 parents/carers: Thursday 17th November at 2.45pm 
 
 
Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 
A huge thank you to everyone who has bought and sold poppies and other items for 
the Royal British Legion Remembrance Day appeal. We will let you know how much 
we raised for this fantastic charity as soon as we can. Some of the children’s 
beautiful artwork is on display on the Sainsburys Community Board. 
 

 



 

 

Stars of the Week 

Congratulations to last week’s stars of the week: 

Mrs Laughton’s and Mrs Short’s classes                   Lola E                 Elliott B 

Mrs Downes’, Mrs Barron’s and Miss 

Spence’s classes 

           Ciara W         Rosie D          Connor D 

Mrs Hagan’s, Miss Henaghan’s and Mr 

Rutherford’s classes 

        Alyssia R             Mia P          Alice Y 

Mrs Baxter and Mrs Greenwood’s and Mrs 

Shires’ classes 

                Harrison D            Devin R 

Mrs Crowther’s and Mr Brown’s classes                   Matilda C                    Joshua W 

 
Attendance 
Well done to Mrs Shires’ Year 5 class who achieved 100% attendance last week. 
 
Shanklea Superstars 
Congratulations to Chloe M who has achieved Grade 1 in a tap dancing examination for the 

North British Dance Organisation. Well done, Chloe! 

Operation Encompass and Operation Endeavour 
We have emailed families two letters with this newsletter with more information about 
Operation Encompass and Operation Endeavour. These are projects that Northumberland 
schools are taking part in partnership with Northumberland County Council and Northumbria Police.  If 
anyone has any concerns or requires further information please contact school in confidence and we can 
arrange for one of our Designated Safeguarding Leads, Mrs Baxter, Mrs Greenwood and Mrs Laughton to 
speak to you.  
 
REMINDER – Image Consent, GDPR and Routine Visits Forms 
If you have not already completed the Google forms we sent you so you could give consent for images of 
your child to be taken can you do so as soon as possible please. Parents and carers of children in Years 1 – 6 
also need to complete a routine visits consent form. Reminders have been sent this week. 
 
PE Days 
Mrs Laughton’s Reception class have changed their PE day to Tuesday from Wednesday. 
 



 

 

 
Dates for Your Diary 

Sunday 13th November Mini Police attending the Remembrance Parade in Cramlington Village 

Monday 14th November School Sport Organising Crew Visit for selected Year 6 children 
Children are invited to wear ODD Socks as part of Anti Bullying Week 

Tuesday 15th November 2.45pm Year 5 parents and carers invited to join the children to learn 
about the Vikings 

Wednesday 16th November Little Monkeys baby and toddler weekly sessions restart 9-10am 

Thursday 17th November 2.45pm Year 6 parents and carers invited to join the children to learn 
about the Vikings 

Friday 18th November Children in Need Day. Children are invited to wear spotty clothes 

Monday 21st -Wednesday 23rd 
November 

Year 5 Bikeability Course – This will be a 3 day course 

Friday 25th November 
We would like children to bring in donations for our Christmas tombola 
please. They come to school in non-uniform today as a thank you 

Monday 28th November-
Wednesday 30th November 

Year 6 Bikeability Course – This will be a 2.5 day course 
 

 
School Lunches 
Please order and pay (where appropriate) on the School Grid. 
 

 


